
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Letter No.   -2021         
 
 

06 June 2021 
 

 
Excellency, 
  
 

With reference to the 2022 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development 
(HLPF) to be convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), I 
have the honor to request that the Philippines be included in the list of countries that will present 
its voluntary national review (VNR) in HLPF 2022, pursuant to GA resolution 70/1 on 
“Transforming our World: the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development.”  

 
I would appreciate an acknowledgement of receipt of this letter.  

 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
            ENRIQUE A. MANALO 
         Permanent Representative 
 
 
 
 
H.E. MR. MUNIR AKRAM 
     President of Economic and Social Affairs 
            Email: pakistan@un.int 
 
Cc: 
 Ms. Irena Zubcevic (zubcevix@un.org) 
 Ms. Anna Onate Bovino (onate@un.org)  
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